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Day Pitney's Social Media Task Force Featured by CT Law 
Tribune
The Connecticut Law Tribune highlighted Day Pitney's Social Media Task Force in a May 6 article on how businesses are 

dealing with new concerns about the safe use of social media, and how law firms are responding in kind. In the article task 

force member Richard Harris says: "We prepare a social media policy tailored to our clients' specific business objectives." He 

describes how Day Pitney assists clients in creating "two types of training sessions. First, we help them develop general 

social media training for all of their employees. Then we help them with specific training, based on our assessment of the 

legal risks they face." 

The full article can be found here.
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